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	Dear Local Plan consultee,
Thank you very much to those of you that responded to our Pre-Submission Havant Borough Local Plan 2036 consultation earlier in the year.  As well as doing further work on the evidence base to support the plan, we have been analysing all the responses we received and considering what further changes need to be made to the plan before we submit it for independent examination.
We have produced a Summary of Main Issues Raised, which is now available on our website, together with all the original individual consultation responses.  These are available at https://www.havant.gov.uk/localplan.  Please note that for data protection reasons, responses have been anonymised. You will therefore not be able to search for your own or any other individual personal response.  However, responses from public bodies such as the Environment Agency or Highways England are clearly marked.
Earlier in the year, we had said that we would submit the plan to the Secretary of State for examination by September 2019.  However, work is ongoing on the issue of nutrient neutrality, which is affecting authorities along the coast, and which has arisen since we consulted on the Pre-Submission Plan.  We are also still working on the additional evidence on transport that we committed to complete before submission. 
Some of the changes we need to make in response to these issues and other matters raised during the consultation, are more than minor amendments to the plan.  We therefore consider that these should be subject to consultation. This is likely to take place in the Spring of 2020.  Submission would then follow in the summer of 2020.  We will write to you again when the details of the consultation are confirmed.
In the meantime, if any questions arise, please do not hesitate to contact the Planning Policy Team at policy.design@havant.gov.uk or (023) 9244 6539.







Update your subscriptions, modify your password or email address, or stop subscriptions at any time on your Subscriber Preferences Page. You will need to use your email address to log in. If you have questions or problems with the subscription service, please contact subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com.
This service is provided to you at no charge by Havant Borough Council.

	This email was sent to secretary@langstone.org using GovDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of Havant Borough Council
Public Service Plaza · Civic Centre Road · Havant · Hampshire, PO9 2AX
	[image: GovDelivery logo]






image2.png
gOVDELlVERY“




image1.jpeg
Havant N h?

Local Plan 2036





 


 


Dear Local Plan consultee,


 


Thank you very much to those of you that responded to our Pre


-


Submission


 


Havant Borough Local 


Plan 2036 consultation earlier in the year.


 


 


As well as doing further work on the evidence base to 


support the plan, we have been analysing all the responses we received and considering what 


further changes need to be made to the plan


 


before we submit it for independent examination.


 


We have produced a Summary of Main Issues Raised, which is now available on our website, 


together with all the original individual consultation responses.


 


 


These are available at 


https://www.havant.gov.uk/localplan


.


 


 


Please note that for data protection reasons, responses have 


been anonymised. You will therefore not be able to search for your own or any other individual 


personal response.


 


 


However, responses from public bodies such as the Environment Agency or 


Highways England are clearly marked.


 


Earlier in the year, we had said that we would submit the plan to the Secretary of State for 


examination by September 2019.


 


 


However, work is ongoi


ng on the issue of nutrient neutrality, 


which is affecting authorities along the coast, and which has arisen since we consulted on the Pre


-


Submission Plan.


 


 


We are also still working on the additional evidence on transport that we 


committed to complete bef


ore submission.


 


 


Some of the changes we need to make in response to these issues and other matters raised during 


the consultation, are more than minor amendments to the plan.


 


 


We therefore consider that these 


should be subject to consultation. This is like


ly to take place in the Spring of 2020.


 


 


Submission 


would then follow in the summer of 2020.


 


 


We will write to you again when the details of the 


consultation are confirmed.


 


In the meantime, if any questions arise, please do not hesitate to contact the Plan


ning Policy Team 


at 


policy.design@havant.gov.uk


 


or (023) 9244 6539.


 


 


 


 


Update your subscriptions, modify your password or email address, or stop subscriptions at any time on your 


Subscriber Preferences Page


. You will need to use your email address to log in. If you have questions or problems 


with the subscription service, please contact 


subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com


.


 


This service is provided to you at no charge by 


Havant Borough Council


.


 


 


This email was sent to 


secretary@langstone.org


 


using GovDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of Havant Borough Council


 


Public Service Plaza · Civic Centre Road · Havant · Hampshire, PO9 2AX


 


 


 


 




 

 

Dear Local Plan consultee,   Thank you very much to those of you that responded to our Pre - Submission   Havant Borough Local  Plan 2036 consultation earlier in the year.     As well as doing further work on the evidence base to  support the plan, we have been analysing all the responses we received and considering what  further changes need to be made to the plan   before we submit it for independent examination.   We have produced a Summary of Main Issues Raised, which is now available on our website,  together with all the original individual consultation responses.     These are available at  https://www.havant.gov.uk/localplan .     Please note that for data protection reasons, responses have  been anonymised. You will therefore not be able to search for your own or any other individual  personal response.     However, responses from public bodies such as the Environment Agency or  Highways England are clearly marked.   Earlier in the year, we had said that we would submit the plan to the Secretary of State for  examination by September 2019.     However, work is ongoi ng on the issue of nutrient neutrality,  which is affecting authorities along the coast, and which has arisen since we consulted on the Pre - Submission Plan.     We are also still working on the additional evidence on transport that we  committed to complete bef ore submission.     Some of the changes we need to make in response to these issues and other matters raised during  the consultation, are more than minor amendments to the plan.     We therefore consider that these  should be subject to consultation. This is like ly to take place in the Spring of 2020.     Submission  would then follow in the summer of 2020.     We will write to you again when the details of the  consultation are confirmed.   In the meantime, if any questions arise, please do not hesitate to contact the Plan ning Policy Team  at  policy.design@havant.gov.uk   or (023) 9244 6539.    

    Update your subscriptions, modify your password or email address, or stop subscriptions at any time on your  Subscriber Preferences Page . You will need to use your email address to log in. If you have questions or problems  with the subscription service, please contact  subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com .   This service is provided to you at no charge by  Havant Borough Council .    

This email was sent to  secretary@langstone.org   using GovDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of Havant Borough Council   Public Service Plaza · Civic Centre Road · Havant · Hampshire, PO9 2AX   

 

 

